TOWN OF HEBRON
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
HEBRON CEMETERIES
CEMETERY CONSERVATION & PRESERVATION NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Hebron will be conducting cemetery conservation and preservation activities in Hebron’s cemeteries during the fall of 2023, spring, summer and fall of 2024. Any heir or interested party that does not want their family monuments cleaned or conserved, please contact the Town Office at: 207-744-7427 no later than 04/1/2024.
